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The Queensland government proposal is unethical because it potentially violates the rule of law and
compromises the doctrine of the separation of powers, opening the door for corruption. The
legislations that the government wants to override are beneficial for the sustainability of Brisbane
and add more value for future generations of residents than a poorly planned overdevelopment in
the heart of the city on top of it's green lungs.The current government was elected on the promise
of building on brownfield sites and undoubtedly will not be re-elected because it has shown itself to
be unethical. Due process must be adhered to in order to maintain the rule of law and the doctrine
of seperation of powers.Victoria park must be conserved as a valuable ecological habitat and
heritage resource for all people of Queensland including First Nations people who have ancestral ties
to the country it is a remnant of. | am a resident of Brisbane and wish to save the remaining green
space. | wish for the Olympic stadium to be built on a brownfield site in a sustainable and ethical
development.





